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From: Lynn Stickney
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 2:41 PM
To: S0S MeetingNotices
Subject: July 12, 2016 Regular Board Meeting

The july 12, 2016 regularly scheduled Board Meeting of the Statewide Virtual Charter School Board has been cancelled.
The next regularly scheduled Board Meeting of the Statewide Virtual Charter School Board will be August 3, 2016.
Please advise if mare information is needed.

Lynn Stickney M.Ed.

Program Specialist

Oklahoma Statewide Virtual Charter School Board
2500 North Lincoln Boutevard

Suite 4-37

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

405,522.8849

Lynn.Stickney@svesh.ok.gov
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